The Town of Amsterdam will open to the public on Wednesday, June 3" between the hours 9 am -
4 pm. We do ask that you take a moment to review our guidelines. Signs are in place and visible to
the public and available on our website at: www.townofamsterdam.org. Access to the Town Hall is
prohibited without a protective mask or face-covering of the nose and mouth. Social Distance
(minimum of 6 ft) should be maintained from members of the public.

If you have any questions or need accommodations, please contact the office at 518-842-7961.

Effective June 3™, the Amsterdam Town Court Office will be open Monday, Wednesday, and Friday
between the hours of 8:30 am - 12:30 pm. Payments can also be mailed or placed in our drop box
at Town Hall. All transactions will be processed on the next business day. If you have any questions
about a court matter, please contact them directly at 518-842-7411.

You should not enter Town Hall if you have been diagnosed with or have had close contact with
anyone diagnosed with COVID-19 and have not been cleared, have been directed to quarantine,
traveled outside the country in the last 14 days or have flu-like symptoms.

As a reminder, the drop box is available for your convenience.

Thank you for your understanding. We look forward to seeing you on June 3™,



